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Comments: I am a climber and against the proposal to remove fixed anchors. Climbing has become very popular

and is an integrate part of American outdoor recreation. Removing anchors will lead to unsafe climbing practices

and will in no form protect the environment or wilderness. We need to manage the access but removing safe

climbing features is not the answer. Please reconsider your proposal.


